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Anchorage Project Access helps ensure health care for everyone

It is shameful to live in one of the richest nations in the world and not provide basic health care to
every man, woman and child. It is embarrassing to have a president who votes for cuts to health care
for children. Thankfully, we live in a community that cares

I would like to thank all the physicians, nurse practitioners, physical therapist and other health care
providers who are donating their services to the community through Anchorage Project Access.

Anchorage Project Access is an organization that provides health care to the under-served and
uninsured in Anchorage. Through this coordination of volunteer health care providers and clients in
need, people are able to receive good health care, regardless of their ability to pay. This is a much-
needed service in this time of limited health care coverage for the poor and the near-poor.

Thank you, Anchorage Project Access and the health care providers who seek to make this happen!
By meeting the health care needs of the uninsured, we strengthen the entire community
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